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Nurrenbern, Noel

From: shelley.m.ohara@usdoj.gov
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 6:41 AM
To: Morgan Weibel
Subject: 2020-60002 EOIR FOIA request

Dear Ms. Weibel: 

During our telephone conversation on September 3, 2020, you asked for follow up information for the record we referred 
to the Department of Justice, Office of Information Policy (DOJ/OIP). As I explained during our conversation, that record 
primarily originated from DOJ/OIP, so it was referred to that component for a release determination and direct response to 
you. The DOJ/OIP control no. is FOIA-2020-01596 for the referral and the contact information is available at 
https://www.justice.gov/oip/oip-foia. 

Sincerely, 
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